
 
 

CITY OF CAPITOLA   

TRAFFIC AND PARKING 

COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that  

the TRAFFIC AND PARKING COMMISSION 

  meeting, scheduled for   

Wednesday, January 11, 2017 

has been cancelled. 

The next meeting will be a special meeting to be 

held on Thursday, January 26, 2017 at 6:00 PM 

in the Community Room,  

Capitola City Hall, Capitola  CA. 

 

 

POSTED:  
December 21, 2016    Steven Jesberg 

       Public Works Director 


